
 

   
 

 
 
 

Notice of Consultation 
 

 
CONSULATION ON MODIFICATIONS TO THE CORE STRATEGY LOCAL PLAN 

 
The Council is consulting on proposed modifications to the policies for Gypsies and 
Travellers and to the policies for Town Centres, to be included in the Core Strategy 
Local Plan.  
 
A copy of the consultation documents can be viewed on the Council’s website at 
http://www.wirral.gov.uk/my-services/environment-and-planning/planning/local-
development-framework 
 
Paper copies can also be viewed at public libraries during their normal opening times 
and at the public counter of the Wirral Council Regeneration and Planning Service at 
the North Annexe of Wallasey Town Hall, Brighton Street, Wallasey, CH44 8ED 
between 9.00am and 5.00pm, Monday to Friday (but not on bank and public 
holidays, Monday 29, Tuesday 30 and Wednesday 31 of December 2014 or Friday 2 
January 2015). 
 
Additional copies can be provided electronically or in different formats on request but 
paper copies will be subject to a charge for copying and for postage and packaging. 
 
Any comments must be made in writing and sent to The Forward Planning Manager, 
Wirral Council Regeneration and Planning Service, North Annexe, Wallasey Town 
Hall, Brighton Street, Wallasey, Wirral, CH44 8ED or e-mailed to 
robertoates@wirral.gov.uk and must arrive no later than 5.00pm on Friday 6 
February 2015. 
 
Further information on this consultation can be obtained from the Council’s Forward 
Planning Section on 0151 691 8110 or from robertoates@wirral.gov.uk 
 
Please Note that your name and your comments cannot be kept confidential, may 
be published and will be submitted to the Secretary of State alongside the Core 
Strategy for public examination by an independent Planning Inspector. 
 
Andrew Fraser 
Forward Planning Manager 


